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Proposed Road Naming Application – Eleventh Road and Bruns Drive (PA25/27) 

Submitter Submitter Comments Officer Comments 

E25/4897 

City of 
Armadale 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 2 April 2025 and the opportunity to provide comment 
regarding the proposed road naming.  

The proposed new road does not give addressing frontage to any properties within City of 
Armadale and does connect as a continual road name with any road reserves within City of 
Armadale.  

The City has no objections to the road naming, nor any comments regarding the proposed road 
names.  

Although a small portion of the cul-de-sac head sits over the boundary into the City of Armadale, 
it is also understood that the Shire of Serpentine Jarrahdale will be responsible for management 
of the cul-de-sac road.  

Therefore, it is appropriate for the Shire to name the road in consultation with Geographic 
Names, to assist the residents living in the Shire with appropriate new addresses. 

Noted. No further action required. 

1 Just replying to your email on name change the household as decided on Carob Close. Noted. 

2 Liddlelow sounds good. Noted. 
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